
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May  2016 
Volume 32, Issue 5 

P.O. Box 300214  St. Louis Missouri 63130      
www.circleinthesquare.org 

Circle in the Square 
program meetings 
are held on the 
second floor at: 
University United 
Methodist Church 
6901 Washington 
Ave. University City, 
MO 63130 
Use the red door on 
the east side of the 
church. Ring the bell 
if the door is locked. 
An elevator is 
available.  
Meetings begin at 
7:00pm.  
 
 

Dates to remember: 
Program Meetings 
May 17, 2016 
July 19, 2016 
Sept. 20, 2013 
Oct. 18, 2016 
 
 
Social Meetings 
June 21, 2016 
Aug. 16, 2016 
Nov. 15, 2016 
 
 
Council Meetings 
May 10, 2016 
July 12, 2016 
Sept. 13, 2016 
Oct. 11, 2016 

CIRCLE IN THE SQUARE  

 
 

 

How did they do that??? 
Quintessential Quilt 2015 Winners Present Their 

Winning Quilts 

The May meeting will feature 3 of the quilters who won prizes at the 
Quintessential Quilt Show 2015: Lynn Isenberg, winner of the Best in 
Show prize for Le Reve (The Dream) After Picasso and winner of the 
first prize for her large pictorial wall quilt, Day Lily; Dolores Keaton, 
winner of the first prize for her innovative large quilt, Silk Squared; and 
Mary Owens, winner of the first prize for her traditional large quilt, 
Trellis.  Please join us as these talented quilters talk about their quilts 
and their design inspirations.   

Bring your questions and enthusiasm for a wonderful program. 

 

 

Left: Quilts hanging in  
The Quintessential Quilt 2015,  
including Mary Owens’ Trellis 
(with blue ribbon) and Lynn 
Isenberg’s Le Reve (The 
Dream) After Picasso at the far 
right. 

Right: More quilts hanging in  
The Quintessential Quilt 
2015, including Dolores 
Keaton’s Silk Squared at far 
left.  
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2016-17 Council Members 

 
President 

Cherie Moore 
618-236-9010 

izoofan2@hotmail.com 

 
Vice President 

Carol Peck  
314-385-8210 

peckc@umsl.edu 
 

Treasurer 
Lois Hays 

314-962-2628 
loishays411@gmail.com 

 
Recording Secretary 
Vivienne Mazzotta 

314-727-1910 
bruno555@sbcglobal.net 

 
Corresponding Secretary 

Jeanne Wilton 
314-941-8411 cell 

jeannewilton@gmail.com 
 

Membership 
Meekee McDougald 

314-961-6381 
ladyfey8@yahoo.com 

 
Quilt Show Chair 
Karen Luebbert 
314-599-4207 

Kluebbert1@earthlink.net 
 

Website 
Gwen Clopton 
314-780-9123 

gclopton@hotmail.com 
 

Historian 
Open 

 
 

Newsletter 
Jan Ochterbeck 
314.892-1372 

jochterbeck@outlook.com 
 

 

 
 

 

From the Prez 

Happy Spring!  Hope this finds you renewed by the warmer weather 
and spring flowers, I know I sure am.  I had a wonderful trip to Paducah 
and saw some wonderful quilts in the AQS show, the Rotary and the 
museum.  Two people I know (Jan Ochterbeck and Julie Sefton) were 
promoting their books at the author showcase and it was fun to see 
them interacting with quilters and signing books.  I had a Quilt Man 
sighting right at our hotel, and I caught up with Kevin the Quilter plus so 
many moreéitôs always fun running into friends at the show.  

I wanted to thank Gwen & Carolyn for volunteering to spearhead a 
charity project and Lois & Jeanne for volunteering to head up the raffle 
quilt for the next quilt show.  Iôm looking forward to our program this 
monthé.hope to see you all there J 

Happy quilting,  

Cherie  

 

Program Notes 
Carol Peck 

 
The May meeting will feature 3 of the quilters who won prizes at the 
Quintessential Quilt Show 2015: Lynn Isenberg, Dolores Keaton, and 
Mary Owens, who will present their winning quilts and the techniques 
they used to create them.   

The July meeting will feature Ruth Hanson and her presentation on 
the Art of Couture.  As you may remember, Ruth was scheduled to 
talk in January but a late afternoon storm made it necessary to cancel 
our meeting that night.  We know we will not have snow in July and are 
very appreciative of Ruthôs willingness to reschedule her talk.   Ruth 
has been a member of Circle in the Square for many years and has 
wonderful stories to share about her love of sewing.  Of course, she will 
also have many beautiful garments to show us.  
 
The September meeting is our annual potluck and a wonderful chance 
to visit as well as to enjoy each otherôs cooking. 

The October meeting will feature our challenge quilts.  Many thanks 
to Dolores Keaton for her work on the challenge.  More information can 
be found on page 3 of this newsletter.  Be sure to attend so you can 
vote for your favorite among the challenge quilts.  October will also 
feature our first Orphan Adoption.  Details and more information to 
come in future issues.  We hope this will be a fun event with innovative 
selling strategies for the orphans. 
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CSQ 2016 Chellenge 
Dolores Keaton, Chair 

Theme: WATERFOWL 

Requirements:  

- Size: 20ò wide by 16ò high 
- Water in bottom 4ò or more. Water can be the full background or just the 4 inches. 
- Can be one or more birds. 
- Can be any form of sewing for the top.  
- Must be quilted with binding or pillowcase style finish. 
- Due at the October 18 meeting; must be finished.  

Prizes:   

- First Prize: $25.00 gift certificate from Toby Lischkoôs shop. 
- Second Prize: $15.00 gift certificate from Toby Lischkoôs shop. 
- Third Prize: $10.00 gift certificate from Toby Lischkoôs shop. 
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April Piecing Group 

Piecing was held at the home of Sondra Arango-Caro, who 
shared a traditional Portuguese bread basket liner. We were 
all fascinated by the pattern and construction. The blue color, 
rickrack trim, and rooster print are all traditional Portuguese 
designs. The basket liner was given to Sandra, who is from 
Colombia, by a relative.  

 

 

Pat Owoc brought a 1970ôs 
Bicentennial quilt kit and gave it 
to Gwen Clopton to possibly 
salvage the fabrics for a Quilt of 
Valor. The fabrics turned out to 
be polyester blends.  

Pat also brought ï 
and gave away ï a 
hand-woven scarf 
and handmade shawl. 
No browns or beiges 
for Pat! 

 
 

 

Pat also shared this mola-inspired 
baby quilt top, using blocks and extra 
fabric from Darlene Schoonôs stash.  

 

Right, Sandy Etheridge proudly 
modeled an artistically pieced 
jacket, which everyone greatly 
admired. Then she told us she 
had found it at her churchôs 
rummage sale, for $2.  

 

Mary Carr showed off her table runner made from 
doilies, carefully hand stitched to an invisible 
foundation of tan tulle. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 Charlotteôs Sonôs Quilt Marilynôs First Top  Janeôs Nine-Patch  
Margaretôs comfy quilt, to be fringed 

Suzanneôs work in progress 
Janôs Snowballs  Karenôs Texas Quilt Janôs Pattern Janeôs Flea Market Find 
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CSQ Members and Friends at the AQS Show in Paducah 

Several CSQ members and friends had quilts juried into the 
recent AQS Quilt Week show in Paducah.  

Right: Suzanne Marshall’s Along the Silk Road won second 
place in the Small Wall Quilts, Hand Quilted category.  

 

 

  

Far Left: Trellis by Mary Owens 

Center: Le Reve (The Dream) After 

Picasso by Lynn Isenberg 

Also at AQS Paducah, Jan Ochterbeck was featured in 
the Author Showcase, where she demonstrated her Cut 
and Shuffle Quilts.  

  



 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
P.O. Box 300214, 

St. Louis, MO 
www.circleinthesquare.

org 

 
Interesting Quilting 

Websites to check out: 
 

 

The National Quilt 
Museum, Paducah, 
KY, 
http://quiltmuseum.org/ 

 
 
 
Quilts Beyond 
Borders, providing 
quilts and comfort to 
orphaned and under-
served children 
internationally 
https://quiltsbeyondbor
ders.wordpress.com/ab
out/  

 

 

Upcoming Events:   

 
Vintage Quilt Exhibit, May 1 through July 31, Frenchtown Heritage 
Museum, 1121 North Second, St. Charles, MO 63301, $2.00. 
Info: jjemspencer@gmail.com or info@frenchtownmuseum.com 
 
 
 

Customer Name 
Mailing Address  
City State Zip 

 

About our organization:  
Circle in the Square Quilters is a quilting group.  We invite everyone, quilters and non-quilters alike to 
join us on the third Tuesday of January, March, May, July, September, and October at 7:00pm at the 
University United Methodist Church.   
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https://quiltsbeyondborders.wordpress.com/about/
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